
Submitter: Brian Thackeray 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3932 

Beavers are critical to the health of Oregon’s waterways. As an avid outdoorsman, I 

have first hand experience of beavers’ contributions to creating habitat for aquatic life 

in streams that have suffered years of alteration through agriculture, cattle grazing, 

and subsequent channelization.  


